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Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Award of Contract for Water Main Installation 
in Larson Way and 22nd Street; Between 22nd and 24th Avenues 

SUMMARY  

Bids for the subject project have been received and it is recommended the 
contract be awarded to the low bidder, Gerald Luden Construction,Co., Inc. 

BACKGROUND  

On June 4, 1980 the City Council approved plans and specifications for the 
subject project and bids were received on June 24, 1980. The following bids 
were received: 

Contractor Bid Amount 

1. Gerald Luden Construction Co., 	Inc. $47,579.68 
2. D. 	L. 	Jones Excavating 48,200.00 
3. Tenaya Construction 50,958.73 
4. Forest Land Paving & Grading 52,389.20 
5. Zwankhuz Construction 56,280.00 
6. C. 	V. 	O'Neill 57,330.00 
7. Maletic Construction 58,890.00 
8. C.F.B. 	Construction 60,553.00 
9. Alstrom Construction 65,350.00 
10. A & E Pipelines 65,800.00 
11. W. 	M. 	Lyles Co. 68,856.00 
12. Mexica Construction 84,605.00 

The Engineer's estimate for'the project is $49,700.00. The low bid of 
$47,579.00 is 4:27% below the Engineer's estimate.. 

FINANCIAL DATA  

This project is included in the 1978-79 ntepikt lAttpn Capital Improvement 
Budget, 4-13-3030-1591-4820. 	 B YTHECITYCOUNCIL 
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RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the contract be awarded to the low bidder, Gerald 
Luden Construction Co., Inc. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Harry G. Behrens 
Manager 

Recommendation approved: 

HGB:SFD:vz 

cc: R. H. Parker 
Ed Conley 


